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Hello Chris, 
  
I think you did not receive some of my e-mails yesterday. Anyway, please find attached the updated user's manual and 
the AC conducted emissions compliance information.  
  
Item 2 is still pending. I will send you that information as soon as possible.  
  
Please copy Ricardo in all our correspondence along next week. I will be on vacations from 9 to 29 August, but he will 
be in the office all next week. After that he will also be on vacations.  
  
Regards, 
Gema. 

-----Mensaje original----- 
De: Chris Harvey [mailto:Chrisharveyemc@comcast.net] 
Enviado el: jueves, 05 de agosto de 2004 16:59 
Para: Mª Gema Briseño Pascual 
CC: Marianne Bosley; Alvin Ilarina 
Asunto: RE: Additional Information needed BlueGiga FCC ID: QOQWRAP2022-1-B2B MT#15963 
 
Gema, I have accepted the RSS-210 Cross Reference you have supplied.  The following is the status of the 
numbered requests from August 3 (at the bottom of this e-mail):  
  

1)        Still awaiting the Users Manual 
2)        Still awaiting the Modular approval declaration and additional modular label  
3)        Still awaiting the Users Manual 
4)        Cross reference has been provided.  This item is closed. 
5)        I will extract the AC Conducted Emissions compliance information from FCC ID: QOQWRAP229X per 

your information below. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
  
Best regards, 
  
Chris Harvey 
  


